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2 Corinthians 7:3 – I speak not this to condemn you: for I have said before, that ye are in our hearts to die 

and live with you. 
 

 I must start by saying how great God has been to us these past couple of months! It has been 

extremely busy, but extremely wonderful! We are truly blessed beyond what we deserve! In the past 

couple of months, I was able to have meetings in FL, GA, MI, WV, SC, NC, and KY. I had three 

missions conferences of which I was grateful to be a part. I was also able to take a trip to Spain. We have 

had several churches take us on for support, and we are now at 85% of our needed support! We are 

increasingly drawing near to that moment when we arrive in Spain! 

 I still cannot wait to get to the field! I cannot wait to start the work for God in Spain! I cannot 

wait to be fluent in the language, and I am looking forward to loving the people of Spain to Christ! When 

I read the above verse, I could not help but think of the message that we are called to preach to the people 

of Spain! It will not be easy for Spaniards to hear. Most of them have lived their entire lives believing 

something completely different. 

 However, I do not wish to condemn them. I want to show them God’s love, and the wonderful 

gift that Jesus Christ gave us on the cross. I want to show them that through Him only may we come to 

salvation. We plan on devoting our lives to the ministry and the people of Spain! We want to DIE and 

LIVE with them! 

 My trip to Spain was wonderful and productive! We were able to get many renovations done on 

the church building that we will be using. I love being in Spain! I know that it is exactly where God wants 

me and my family. I definitely missed not having Jessica and Colton there with me, but I cannot wait to 

go back! Services for the Community Baptist Church will begin on June 23, 2019! Please be in prayer 

that there will be a good turnout and that many people will hear the gospel and receive Christ as Saviour! 

We are also praying that many will come again and we can see the church grow! 

 I will admit, it was been a little hard to focus on deputation these past couple of weeks. Megan 

and Madison Stanley were born on May 2, 2019! We praise the Lord for 2 healthy babies! They did 

have to spend a few days in the NICU, but they are home and doing great! I cannot believe that God has 

blessed us with three amazing children! Please pray that God would keep them healthy. Please pray for 

Jessica as she continues to heal. Thank you so much for prayers for us during the pregnancy! We are 
looking forward to all being together all the time again very soon! 

 As always, thank you so much for prayers for our family! Thank you for your faithful support! 

We are so excited about the future and what God has in store for the FIVE of us! 

 

In His Service, 

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan & Madison Stanley 


